

TERM 3 I MONDAY 30 SEPTEMBER 2019





NSW CIS PRIMARY BOYS SOFTBALL

Alex represents NSWCIS at NSWPSSA Primary Boys Softball Championships

Alexander G represented the College and NSW CIS at the NSWPSSA Boys Softball Championships in Tamworth earlier this term.

Alex had a great start to the tournament, hititing 3 home runs on the first day.

As a returning payer in the team, Alex showed great leadership on an off the field.

Congratulations Alex on a fine performance.

Mrs Sharon Evans

P-6 Sports Coordinator